
 

 
 
 
March 30, 2017                    
 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: 2017 ELECTRICITY DISTRIBUTION RATE APPLICATION FOR CANADIAN NIAGARA POWER INC., 

(“CNPI”) EB-2016-0061 
 DRAFT RATE ORDER – REPLY SUBMISSION 
 
 
Please find accompanying this letter, two (2) copies of CNPI’s Reply Submission to Board 
Staff’s Draft Rate Order.  Co-incidentally with the submission, an electronic copy of this 
Reply Submission has been filed via the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission 
System. 
 
If you have any questions in connection with the above matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact the undersigned at (905) 871-0330 extension 3278. 
 
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
Original Signed By: 
 
 
Gregory Beharriell, P. Eng. 
Manager Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
 
Enclosure 
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